
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Acorn Park School 

             Newsletter 

 
                                                              Friday June 27th 2025 

                                                           Acorn Park - Weekly Roundup 
Good afternoon everyone, 

 
Another hot one this week! So starting with a super important reminder of sun cream, hats and 
water for next week please. It’s forecast to be up to 35 degrees on Monday and Tuesday – wow! 

 
Formal classes across school have been creating scenery for the upcoming Acorn Fest Snow 

White play – it’s all very exciting! 
 

You’ll have seen from the event calendar that we celebrated Pride this afternoon. The focus was 
being proud to be me. We had music and dancing in the playground with lots of children and 
staff wearing clothing that expressed themselves, including lots of multicoloured items and 

rainbow flags. It’s a genuine pleasure to see the children having such fun! 
 

On Tuesday we had Sports day for the whole school. It was jam packed with activities and races 
and the children had such fun – especially when they beat staff! 

 
Kinney class are putting on a bake sale on the 10th July in order to raise funds for the Trussell 
Trust. If any of you would like to donate some cakes to sell and/or some coins to buy some, it 

would be much appreciated! 
 

Another reminder about Acorn Fest… Its now only 3 and a bit weeks away and will soon be here. 
Let’s make sure that transport is super organised so all the children get home safely. Thanks to 
all of you that have completed the form already (you stars!). If you have yet to fill it in, please 

complete this form (only 2 minutes!) so we know your plans on attending - 
https://forms.office.com/e/24nLnCX6Lz 

School Office 01953 888656 

 

Web: https://www.acornpark.org.uk/ 
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Student stars 
 

Care 
Xander C – for showing real maturity and kindness when helping a younger peer make good 

decisions when out on the playground. Completely unprompted, he used humour and cunning 
to help keep his fellow student safe. 

Violet B - for her caring nature, she has been sharing with peers and taking good care of Hazel 
the goat. 

 
Strive 

Tyler L - for working hard in his Provision session this week - even when it was difficult. This 
showed real tenacity and strength of character 

 
Grow 

Isaac O, Isaac He and Isaac Ha - for making great progress in their Desty Provision sessions this 
week. 

 
Thrive 

Rylee B - for putting in extra effort with all of his work this week 
Elijah P - for finishing the second block of his Desty programme and demonstrating excellent 

recall of previous learning. 
 

Hope you all have a lovely weekend 

Adam 😊 


